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Progress Update – 26th of April 2019  

 

Dunkettle Interchange Project: 

Upgrade Dunkettle to a largely free-flow interchange to alleviate traffic congestion. More information at 

www.dunkettle.ie    

 

 

 Layout of upgraded Dunkettle Interchange  

• The main focus on site over the coming period will be on developing the detailed design for the 

project. 

• Further offline advance works will be progressed during May, June and July. Details will follow in 

future updates but no traffic disruption will be caused by these works. 

• Project team members remain available to meet individual businesses or business clusters going 

forward. If this is of interest, please contact us using the contact details below.  

• Suggestions/proposals for reducing traffic volumes would be welcomed. 

As always, if there are any queries or comments in relation to any of the work items set out herein please 

contact us on 1800 810077 (at any time),  on 0212021143 (during normal working hours) or on 

roadconstruction@ccc-site.com. Further information on the Dunkettle Scheme can be accessed at 

www.dunkettle.ie. Real time traffic information can be accessed via www.dunkettletraffic.ie and further 

details on all national road schemes in the Cork area can be accessed via the Cork National Road Design 

Office website, www.corkrdo.ie.  

 

New subscribers to the newsletter can register at http://www.dunkettle.ie/newslettersignup  
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